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  Presidents Message: Hello Airstreaming friends and club members!  Welcome to 

2024.  We are looking forward to a most interesting year of Airstreaming and adventure. 

First off – this year is the Missouri Greater Ozarks Airstream Club’s 50th year of 

operation.  We have a special 50th year Spring Rally lined up in Springfield, MO at 

Cook’s RV Park in April.  And a birthday luncheon on Saturday, April 20th at Golden 

Carral on North Kansas Expressway at 1pm. 

See the reservation details later in this newsletter to make your camping and birthday 

luncheon reservations.  

Following fun at the Springfield Rally – the Region 8 Spring Rally will be at ABC 

Campground in Branson, MO.  Again, see the reservation section below to make your 

camping reservation.  Those camping with us at Cooks RV Park will be traveling 

together to Branson.   

 

The second interesting event for 2024 is the International Rally which will be held in 

Sedalia, MO at the State Fairgrounds during the first full week in October.  I don’t ever 

remember having an International Rally that late in the year.  Should be interesting.  

Anyone wanting to camp together for that rally needs to arrive together. 

The Keith’s are hosting an early summer rally at Arrowhead RV Park in June and the 

Mathias’s are hosting our installation rally in September in Hermann, MO.  Hermann is 

an old River Town on the Missouri River with a German flair.  Again, see the 

reservations details later in this newsletter.   

 

Some House-Keeping:  The MO Greater Ozark Airstream Club needs a few folks to 

volunteer to help operate the club for the next few years. We are looking for a 2nd Vice 
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President, a Membership Committee Chairman, Corresponding Secretary to serve.  

This would round out the officer structure and insure the club’s existence for the next 

few years.  These are not hard positions to serve in as many helping hands are 

available to help with rallies and club functions.  So please, consider stepping up to a 

leadership position to help the club keep functioning.  If nobody participates, the club 

could be disbanded!  I think we all would hate to see that happen. 

 

OK – Sports fans, that is all from me on this issue.  See you down the road!  Steve. 

 

       2024 Rallies 

           April 19 – 24 Missouri Greater Ozark Airstream Club 50th Anniversary Rally. Come join us for 

the whole rally, or just for the weekend, or for the luncheon Saturday. Start making 

reservations at Cooks RV Motor Park call 417-833-1252 tell them you are with Missouri 

Greater Ozark Airstream Club. Address 4075 North State Highway H, Springfield, MO. 

65803. More information is coming soon. Those putting on the Rally are Krupco’s, Mathias, 

Allen’s, and Keith’s. When you make your reservations, please let the Krupco’s know you 

are coming (e-mail krupjc15@outlook.com). Let us know if you are staying for the whole 

rally or just the weekend and will you be attending the luncheon or just coming to the 

luncheon. 

               

               April 24 to 28, Region 8 Rally, Branson, MO. ABC Campground, more information coming 

soon. 

 

               June 14 to 17th, Arrowhead RV Park, 755 US-54, Osceola, MO. 64776. Call to make a 

reservation at 417-876-3016. Please let your host know you are coming. Host Rick and 

Marsha Keith phone number 918-314-1041 or e-mail rmkeith8070@sbcglobal.net  

 

              September 12 to 15 Hermann, MO City Park 118 13th St. Hermann Mo. 65041. Call 573-486-

5400 to make your reservations. Ask for a site between 23 and 32. Tell them you are with 

the Missouri Greater Ozark Club. They are not set up to handle credit cards, you will need to 

mail a check for one night to reserve your site. Be sure to get mailing address to send check 

to. $35 a night with full hookups and concrete pad for parking. Please let your host know you 

are coming. Host Steve and Jane Mathias e-mail yellowhare@gmail.com or call Steve at 

931-260-0234  

 

            October 5th to 11th International Rally, Sedalia, MO. Sign up on We Rally Together website.    
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             October Rally needs a host or do a just camp rally.       

             

          

            Announcements: 

            Directories will be mailed February. 

            Please welcome new affiliate member Kevin Allen, BRN 7864 

            Please welcome new members Mark & Bobbie Randolf, BRN 13181             

            Next newsletter March 2024 

                 

 

FOLLOW YOUR DREAMS WITH YOUR AIRSTREAM 
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